“My name is David Smith. | live at 2173 Carroll Avenue in Saint Paul, Minnesota. I‘m calling in regards to
the rezoning of 2069 Marshall Avenue. I'd like the Council to consider not to rezone it. | think not
enough thought has been put into it. | think the building’s too tall. | think it’s gonna be something that
is gonna impact heavily on the neighborhood. So, please please reconsider not rezoning it to what it is.
Also, my wife Valerie Smith, she also supports it. If you have any questions, please call me, 651-647-
0202. Thank you so much.”

From: "TWIN CITIES,MN" <+16516470202>

Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 10:55 AM

To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Voice Mail (49 seconds)

You received a voice mail from "TWIN CITIES,MN".



tel:+16516470202

